
 

Happy Summer Birthdays           

 

 

 
Evelynn Dipley -- June 1st 

 

Maya Licon -- June 11th 
 

Jayce Werdehausen --  

July 10th 
 

Gavin Jorgensen -- July 12th  
 

 

 

                      
 

 

 

 

  
 

 

* I am proud of you 

* You are loved 

* You are important 

* You will forever hold a 

special place in my heart 

* Summer FUN begins – 

Friday, May 23rd.  

Wishing you a safe, FUN 

summer in the sun! 

                 
 
 
 

 
We are 166 Days SMARTER! 

WOW! Who could have imagined what the last nine months held for each one of us. We 
have laughed, cried, celebrated and most of all grown academically and socially.  I 
cannot express to you the gratitude I feel when I look back on where we started and 
how far we have come this year.  I am overjoyed and saddened to see your child move 
on, but watch proudly as they all have shown me that they are capable of beginning 
their second grade journey with the tools to they will need to succeed.  Thank you 
for trusting in my ability to teach your child.  I deeply appreciate the support you 
have given me and my classroom this year.  I hope you have seen as much growth in 
your child at home as I have at school.  I can only hope that my parents next year 
will be as dedicated and supportive as you have been.  I encourage you to keep up the 
hard work and dedication in your child’s education.  You are an important part of the 
puzzle that will aid in the success of your child.  I look forward to seeing how your 
child will develop in the years to come! 
Together, you and your child have created an image for teaching that I cherish and 
wish more educators had the joy of experiencing.  I hope the rest of your child’s 
education is as fulfilling as this year has been! Enjoy your summer and best wishes in 
second grade! 
Love, Mrs. Hall 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                              Mrs. Hall’s First Grade Weekly News  
                                                                         

                                                                        Contact Information:  
e-mail: heather.hall@jcschools.us           Phone: 573-659-3155                    Plan Time: 12:55 – 1:45 

        
  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
                      This will be our 
                                           Last Newsletter 
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    Summer School   
 

When: June 2nd - June 26th 
Students will attend for 16 days.  Week 1: Mon - Fri 
Week 2: Mon - Thurs., Week 3: Mon – Wed. and  
Week 4: Mon - Thurs 

Hours: 8am - 3pm 
Where: Belair    
   

For D     
 

 
  

 Summer Sports Camps 
 

Registration for Cavaliers and Jays youth summer 
camps is NOW OPEN.  Students get the opportunity 
to learn from talented players and coaches as well as 
develop their own skills this summer.   

Visit: 
cccavalierscampus.com or jcjayscampus.com 
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